June 18", 2013

Dear Honorable Mayor Devine and Members of the Common Council:

I am here to request an exemption for the renewal of the Liquor License for Crawdaddy’s
Restaurant, for non-payment of property taxes. My restaurant has fallen on troubled times financially,
however, | would like to continue to operate in the City Of West Allis, if at all possible. We’ve been open
for 18 years now, and it is my hope, that you will give us the opportunity to stay here and continue to
draw diners to the city.

Thank-You in advance for any and all consideration that you can give me, my family, and my
staff.

Sincerely,

Jonathan Klug
Chef/Owner
Crawdaddy's Restaurant

RECEIVED
JUN 18 2013

CITY OF WEST ALLIS
CLERK/TREASURER

414 West Greenfleld Avenue « West Allis, Wisconsin 53214
Phone: (414) 778-2228 - Fax: (414) 778-0250

www.foodspot.com/crawdaddys



